
   
 
 
 

Grease 2020 Update    
 
Wednesday 27th May 
 
What a year 2020 has turned out to be!  
We were most upset at the time to have to postpone Grease as we had already 
put so much time and effort into creating a fantastic show. There was so much 
uncertainty at the time, but shortly after our decision was made Level 3 and 4 
soon became our reality.  
 
Now that we have returned to school and our new normal, a decision has been 
made about the future of Grease. This was challenging due to the nature of the 
busy Kavanagh calendar and the reality of the time commitment. We recognise 
that Musical brings joy to many of our students and thought it was important to 
explore what options we had.  
 
We are pleased to announce that our new Show Week is ​Term 3, Week 6 
 
At this stage we would like to advertise the following dates that students will need 
to be committed to on our expected rehearsal schedule attached. 
 
We acknowledge that for some students they may no longer wish or be able to 
participate in Grease. If this is the case, we would love to know as soon as 
possible so that we can adjust our staging and costuming plans.  
Please email Miss Ward: eward@kavanagh.school.nz  
Any further questions can also be directed to Miss Ward  
 
Please ensure students are checking Google Classroom regularly to ensure they 
are organised and prepared  
 
We look forward to working with the students again soon to bring you a fantastic 
Musical  
 
Kind Regards  
Erica Ward  
 



 
Expected Rehearsal Schedule  

 
 
We will be updating our Team Up page and resuming rehearsal scheduling 
digitally. The following information will be updated as per the needs of the show  
 
 
Term 2 
Tuesday 

Leads only 3.30-5, Starting Tuesday 2 June 
Thursday 

Specific groups as advertised on Team Up when needed 
 
No Sunday Practice  
 
During Term 2, we will also be posting a variety of new dances for students to 
learn and submit via video to keep the momentum going. These will be set each 
week on Tuesday. 
 
Holidays 
We will not be having any holiday rehearsals  
 
Term 3 
Tuesday 

3.30 - 7pm Specific groups as advertised on Team Up when needed 
Thursday 

3.30 - 7pm Specific groups as advertised on Team Up when needed 
Sunday rehearsal  

These practices shall begin from Sunday 26 July 10-3. All students are 
expected to be available for these.   
 
 
Our shows will take place Monday 24th August to Saturday 29th August. This will 
be a mixture of during school time and evening performances  
 


